
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact our staff with any additional questions: 

Lucy Collins, LSW 
IFC Family Resource 

Worker 

lcollins@thehome.org   

Alisha Patrick, MSW 
 Adoption Family Resource 

Worker 

apatrick@thehome.org   

Caroline Dilts, LCSW 
IFC Family Resource 

Worker 

cdilts@thehome.org  

Adoption & Intensive Foster Care 

MAPP Training 
This hybrid (online/in-person) training is 30 hours and is 

required by the Department of Children and Families (DCF). 
Families who complete MAPP Training will be eligible to 
complete home studies. Home studies are required for 

adoption of DCF “Waiting Children” or becoming Intensive 
Foster Parents. 

 

Our Fall 2021 MAPP training will be held: 
Thursdays 5:30 to 8:30pm on Zoom 

& Saturdays 9am to 3:30pm In Person 
Sept. 16th, 18th, 23rd, 25th, 30th, Oct. 2nd & 9th  

For more information or to register for the training, please 
visit our website: http://www.thehome.org/  

 

                 
Capable Device Required 

 

Ask us about our MAPP Pre-Screen Form! 

mailto:lcollins@thehome.org
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mailto:cdilts@thehome.org
http://www.thehome.org/foster-care

